
From: Ken Palmer [mailto:kapalmer@rangebank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 1:16 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Fees 
 
Greetings, 
 
I want to convey my disappointment as a community bank that we are being saddled with the 
high cost of failure on the part of other bankers and large investment companies with the added 
burden of paying for their failures.  Where were the tough regulations on these poor performers? 
 I am sure these companies didn’t get in this position overnight and I can’t imagine how we as an 
industry got into such a mess. 
 
Thanks for listening to my frustration and I hope we can put the high costs where it belongs on 
the poor performers and weak organizations through risk based fees and not a “one size fits all” 
fee based assessments. 
 
Thanks, Ken Palmer 
 
Kenneth A. Palmer 
Chairman, President & CEO 
Range Bank, N.A. 
350 Iron Street, P.O. Box 668 
Negaunee, MI  49866 
906-475-4151 
906-475-4264 (fax)  


